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Williams Elementary Site Council

Members Present Visitors:

Darrell Erb Danielle Shreck-Garden Volunteer
Mindi Gallegos Sheri Straubel-New Garden Volunteer
Cathy Agnifili

Sharon Vidlak-Absent
Wendy Jackson-Absent

Il
A.

Old Business

Reports

Book fair-Williams earned over $1400 in sales for our February Scholastic Book Fair bringing in over
$700 in free books for our school.

Teacher Learning Walks-The teachers observed each other and learned new material from one
another. They look forward to using the things they learned from one another to collaborate further.
Strings Benefit: Vince Herman and Friends-The benefit earned over $2500 in funds for our Music
Program.

Smarter Balanced Preparation update-Classes are preparing and training for the upcoming State Wide
Test.

New Business

Connecting with our surrounding community

Survey-Mr. The council will be putting together an online survey for parents and community members to
boost community involvement with our school.

Twitter-Williams Elementary has a new Twitter account to keep our local and extended community up
to date on the goings on in our school.

Council members were introduced to our new Garden Coordinator. Teachers will be able to bring their
students to the school garden on a weekly basis. Sheri Straubel has an extensive background in
landscaping and horticulture. She is excited to bring gardening, art, and science to our classrooms!




